————— Original Message-----

From: Betsy Haimson [mailto:bhaimsonl@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2012 3:30 PM

To: Martin, Al

Cc: Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva

Subject: Signage on 2550 univ ave-Mullins property

Al
I am in agreement with Shiva that what Mullins wants for signage in points 2 & 3
is inappropriate for this location and an affront to the neighborhood.

Betsy Haimson



